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I am submitting this statement from the Association of American Physicians and Surgeons regarding
vaccinations and why choice is still important.  Please consider this information on this very important
topic that is being heard today.
Respectfully,
Nadine Southwick

Please click on the following link:

aapsonline.org/measles-outbreak-and-federal-vaccine-mandates/

mailto:nadsueact@yahoo.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

